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March 22, 2020

Dear Members & Participants,

We were informed today that a staff member who works in the Shames JCC Legacy Building (old building), as well as a JCC 
member who frequents our Aquatics Center, have tested positive for COVID-19. Please join us in wishing them a speedy 
recovery with the hope that their loved ones remain healthy. We are so grateful for their honest and rapid communication with 
us, which has allowed us to move swiftly and empower you with information. 

As communicated in the guidelines set forth by New York State Department of Health, we understand that the risk of con-
tracting COVID-19 after 14 days from potential exposure is minimal. We will continue to inform you of confirmed cases at the 
Shames JCC until March 27th-- 14 days after we closed the campus—and urge you to take all precautions and follow CDC 
personal and public health preventive guidelines. 

 We are deeply grateful to those of you who have agreed to support us with your membership while we do our best to serve 
our community, and our staff, during this most challenging time. Please email us at info@shamesjcc.org if we can be of  ser-
vice to you and your family in specific ways.

 

Thank you,

 

Leslie Meyers
Executive Director

 
 


